
 

 

 

SENIOR ENGINEER 

Okotoks is ... a dynamic, fast growing community of 26,000+ located 15 minutes south of 
Calgary. We have been recognized for our innovation and commitment to sustainable 
development practices. As an employer the Town prides itself in being a learning 
organization striving to provide the best service in the most efficient, effective and 
economical manner. As an organization we are results oriented, value risk-taking and 
innovation, and consider teamwork an important component of our future success. With the 
removal of the population cap, strategic annexation is a major part of Engineering Services 
focus moving forward. We offer a new opportunity for the independent free-thinker ... 

If You Desire ... a workplace that values teamwork, creativity and innovation, is a casual, 
yet fast-paced and results oriented environment, with flexible work schedules, you will be 
interested in a new employment opportunity in Engineering Services ... 

Your primary responsibilities are ... providing professional expertise to ensure best 
practices and Town standards are enforced; coordinating projects and services for both 
internal and external clients, and review and approval of infrastructure related to new 
development and subdivision applications in accordance with policies, specifications, 
provincial regulations and accepted engineering standards. 

We're looking for... an innovative, highly organized team player with a proven track record 
in the engineering field. To ensure your success in this role, you have a degree in Civil 
Engineering, possession of Professional Engineer designation, plus 8 years relevant civil 
engineering experience in progressively responsible roles. Other necessary attributes are 
excellent knowledge of current engineering and construction standards; exceptional project 
management skills, excellent interpersonal, communication and negotiating skills, above 
average time management and priority setting ability. Possession of a valid Alberta Class 5 
Driver's license is required. 

Interested applicants please provide detailed resumes, along with copies of credentials, by 
April 21st, 2014. 
 
Visit our website at www.okotoks.ca for more detailed information on the position and 
submission instructions. Contact Denise Gregson, HR Advisor, 403-938-8965 with any 
questions. 
 

http://www.okotoks.ca/
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